
 

  

Meet Hoku: Our New Therapy K9​

We are excited to introduce Hoku, a service K9 generously provided by the Orem City 
Police Department, to our school community. Hoku is a specially trained K9, equipped to 
support individuals experiencing stress, anxiety, or trauma. 

Hoku will be accompanied by her handler, Detective Christensen, a School Resource Officer 
with the Orem City Police Department. As a therapy K9, Hoku’s mission is to offer 
emotional support and comfort to students, staff, and others who may need it. Her calming 
presence will help those dealing with heightened emotions, contributing to a safe and 
supportive school environment. 

We are deeply grateful to Detective Christensen and the Orem City Police Department for 
their partnership in bringing Hoku to our school. We believe her presence will significantly 
contribute to building a more supportive and resilient school community. 

If you would like to support Hoku’s program, you can make a donation through the link 
below:​
Orem Community Foundation​
https://givebutter.com/public-safety​
Select "Public Safety," then check the box for "Add note/Comment" and type Hoku. 
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